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May 25, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 

Interested Parties, 
 
As set out in the Commissioner’s “Revised Notice of Procedures Regarding Drop Trailer Regulation under 
Section 45.1 of the Coastal Ferry Act” all Interested Parties will be provided the opportunity to submit a 
final response to any other submission received by the Commissioner by May 20, 2016. This is to provide 

notice that the deadline for submissions has passed, and the Commissioner will accept final responses until end of day 
on June 10, 2016.  Replies should be short, to the point, and limited to matters that could not be reasonably have been 
anticipated as being in issue when the party’s original argument was filed.  It should not be used to repeat earlier 
arguments or to split an Applicant’s case, where a party has not put their full evidence or submissions in at first 
instance.  
 
 

 
 
Gord Macatee 
BC Ferries Commissioner 
 

 


